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Lord Timpson 
Minister of State for Justice 
Ministry of Justice  
102 Petty France  
London   
SW1H 9AJ  

24 January 2025 

 

Dear Lord Timpson, 

 

PRISON SERVICE PAY REVIEW BODY – 2025 REPORT 

 

Thank you for attending oral evidence with PSPRB on Thursday 16 January. The 

Review Body found the session interesting and useful.   

  

Now that we have concluded all of our oral evidence meetings, I can inform you that 

we will aim to submit our 2025 Report to you in mid-April. This will be some six 

weeks earlier than last year and I hope that we can get the round fully back on track 

for our 2026 Report.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Tim Flesher 

Chair, Prison Service Pay Review Body 

 

PRISON SERVICE PAY REVIEW BODY 
1st Floor, 10 Victoria Street,  

London SW1H 0NB 

E-mail PSPRB@businessandtrade.gov.uk  

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/pri

son-services-pay-review-body 
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